
 

 

 
 

PE1678/B 
Clackmannanshire Council submission of 14 February 2018  
 
Thank you for your letter of 5 February 2018 which has been passed to me by our 
Chief Executive to respond.  In regards to your request for information on the two 
points I respond as follows: 
 
1. We employ the equivalent of 1 FTE Ranger and we have no ALEO 

arrangements to deliver a ranger service. 
 
2. The Council does not have a specific ranger service plan.  There are various 

other longer term plans e.g. Biodiversity Action Plan, which the ranger service 
contributes to. 

 
I hope this information is sufficient but please do not hesitate to contact me if any 
additional information is required. 
 


